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Wisconsin Compensation Rating Bureau

GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 596—JULY 24, 2012

TO: Members of the Bureau
FROM: Beth Nickel and Christine Siekierski
RE: Policy Entry and Edit Package—WCRB Replacement
Attention: Policy Reporting Personnel and CDX® PEEP® Users

The WCRB Governing Board minutes from the June 7, 2012 meeting included the
following information:

PEEP® (Policy Entry and Edit Package) will sunset in 2014 as the program is cost
prohibitive to maintain.

While it is accurate that PEEP® will be discontinued as of December 31, 2014, the WCRB
is in the process of developing a replacement product for our members to use.

We are in the initial stages of analysis and do not have a specific timetable for the release
of our product at this time. As we complete our analysis and have more detailed
information, we will notify you.

Please look for future communications that will be sent via circular letters, notices on
WCRB'’s Web site, and direct communication with CDX® Insurance Group Administrators
(IGAS).

Contact Information

If you have any questions, please contact:

Beth Nickel at 262-796-4402, beth.nickel@wcrb.orqg or
Christine Siekierski at 262-796-4583, christine.siekierski@wecrb.orq.
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